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We had such a busy week! We are working so 

hard! We are finishing working on our 

penguin informational writings. We will also 

begin writing about our friends. Do not 

forget to send in your valentine boxes/bags 

and valentines by Wednesday. Our party is 

at 10:30 on Thursday. We will be doing 

valentine activities this week. We are 

working on middle sounds and blending cvc 

words. We are adding, subtracting, and doing 

word problems in math. 
Coming Up: 

February 12: Progress Reports 

go home 

February 13: Valentine boxes 

due! (I am happy to help just let 

me know.) 

February 14: Valentine’s Day Party (10:30) 

February 15, 18, & 19: No School!  

February 27: Candy Sale Kick-off and career 

dress-up day (What do you want to be when you 

grow up?) 

February 28: LSGT 9:30 

 

 

 
 

 

Please have your child help you 

make a Valentine box for their 

Valentine cards. Be creative and 

have FUN! You can use a box or a 

bag. Make sure your box is easy to 

open and has a large enough hole to  

put their cards inside. Turn in your box and 

valentines by Wednesday. See list for 

student names. 

 
Thank you for all the snacks! We have 18 

students. Please send in your snack for 

February. 

 

Class list 

Please make sure your child has a card 

for each student in our class! 

Aidan, Aiden, Caradee, Emma, Grayson, 

Haley, Hayden, Jaxon, Kylee, Leland, 

Liam, Logan, Luke, Mason, Olivia, Riddick, 

Ryker, Tobin 

   

 

Teachers: Mrs. Simpson, Mrs. Nance, 

Mrs. Ables, Mrs. Mel, Ms. Coffman 
 

 
 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


